
 

 

26 November 2024 
 
 
Elsa M. Rodriguez, Principal Planner 
Metro Development Services Section 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR PROJECT NO. PRJ2023-003825-(2), CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 
NO. RPPL2023006331 
 

Conditional Use Permit No. RPPL2023006331 is scheduled for public hearing on 3 December 2024. After 
reviewing the hearing package for the items and visiting the site, I have the following question. Please be 
prepared to answer this question at the hearing. I ask that you forward this memo to the applicant/owner 
and ensure this memo is posted on the public website for the item. It is possible that information presented 
at the hearing may prompt additional questions. 

1. Were the residential neighbors to the west and north of the Project Site consulted concerning the 
proposed CMU walls directly outside their windows? 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Gina Natoli, MURP, AICP 
Hearing Officer 


